
Message From Pastor

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ!

  

Matthew 6:33 declares…. “Seek Ye First the Kingdom of God, and His Righteousness; and all
these things will be added unto you”

  

  

Around August 1998, Unity Fellowship stepped out on Faith and God ordained His church. I can
truly say that we have been wonderfully blessed over the years, and have grown spiritually. We
have now been tremendously blessed with a new church building in Port Orange, FL to praise
and worship Him.  Let us continue to hold firm to that which we first believed, that “All things are
possible to him who believes.” We will continue to stand on the foundation of biblical teaching
and preaching.

  

  

It is my prayer that all the saints of God will continue to trust Him. To God be the Glory for all the
wonderful things that He has done. Let us never forget…..

  

  

More Blessings are on the way!!!
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In His service,

  

Rev. Arnold T. Postell, Pastor 
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